
PHIX is a local non-profit founded by El Paso health leaders. In the past, health providers shared your
health records by telephone and fax. Through PHIX, your providers can now electronically locate
your health records safely and securely in a matter of minutes. This flow of information between your
doctors, hospitals, labs, and other providers gives a full picture of your health history.

Enhancing Patient and Provider Experience

Your health information will only
be accessed on a need-to-know
basis by your healthcare
provider. This enables your
providers to make timely
decisions. 

No, you may "opt-out". If you opt-
out, your health information will
not be available through our PHIX
network for your healthcare
provider to access. Your decision
to opt-out will not affect your ability
to receive care. 

Do I have to participate?

Is it secure?Who has access to my
information? Yes. PHIX follows all federal and

state guidelines, including
HIPPA to make sure that only
authorized users have access to
your data. We work diligently to
make sure your information is
protected.

To "Opt-Out" talk to your healthcare provider


